
Delegation Request 
 
Leo Therrien, Northgate Liquor Store, has requested an appearance before Council. 
 
The requested date is August 13, 2018. 
 
The requested meeting is: 
Council 
 
Presenter’s Information: 
 
City:  Nanaimo 
Province:  BC 
Bringing a presentation:  Yes 
 
Details of Presentation: 
 
Speak against Cannabis Bylaw Criteria specifically, Location of CRS subsection 1.3 “the proposed CRS 
may not be located adjacent , or in close proximity to, a nightclub or liquor retail store “ I would like to 
propose this is an unnecessary restriction in a site specific zoning application and should be struct from 
the draft. This is too restrictive on council’s ability to assess proposed locations. We should bear in mind 
these LRS locations have already been vetted along the same guidelines as CRS store criteria. 


